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September 24, 2019

Mr. Lance S. Brabant

Director of Planning & Environmental Services
MRB Group

145 Culver Road, Suite 160

Rochester, NY 14620

RE: Shoreline Reconstruction
John Casey Residence
3796 West Lake Rd
Canandaigua, NY 14424
Ontario County

Dear Mr. Brabant:

2024 West Henrietta Road, Suite 2C
Rochester, NY 14623
PH (585)924-7430 Fax (585)924-7457

We have received the following comments from MRB Group regarding John Casey’s Residence
at the address mentioned above. These comments were sent September 5™, 2019, and have been

addressed as follows:

1. Please note that the proposed work within the ROW will require review and approval
Jrom the Ontario County DPW. A copy of all correspondences with the County DPW
should be provided to the Town Development Office and MRB Group.

The proposed work has been shifted south, out of the ROW.,

2. The Building Department and Owner signature lines should be removed from the

plans.

Noted.

3. Are the contours shown existing or proposed? The plans should clearly indicate this.

Existing and propose contour line types have been indicated in the plan’s legend.



The plans show a section of riprap alongside an existing retaining wall. Is this riprap
proposed? If so, it should be labeled as such and dimensions should be provided.

Sk

The rip rap is existing and has been labeled as such.

5. A temporary turbidity curtain should be considered. The curtain would need to
remain in place until all undisturbed areas have achieved permanent stabilization. A
detail would need to be added to the plans.

Turbidity curtain and the corresponding details have been added.

6. Due to the proximity to Canandaigua Lake, and the slopes of the site, a rolled erosion
control product should be provided. A detail should be added to the plans, and the
plans should clearly indicate the extents of the erosion blanker.

Erosion control and corresponding details have been added.

7. The new cobble shoreline detain should note the approximate size/weight of the large
boulders. The size of the compacted crushed stone should also be noted.

Noted. |

8. | The extents of the compacted crushed stone should be shown on the plans.
The tensar/compacted crushed stone anticipated limits have been added.

9. A site specific sequence of construction should be added to the plans. How will access
fo the site be provided during construction? These locations and associated notes

should be added to the plans.

The construction sequence has been added. Construction staging will occur
across the street, noted.

This should conclude our project for a favorable review. Please contact our office if you have
any questions or need additional information.

tfully/yours,

{ GHER ENGINEERING

Wendy Meagher, PE

Encl.



